
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  

I am an existing Granite State Liberty Utilities customer. I strongly urge you to not charge 

ratepayers money for the failed Granite Bridge project. We have had great experiences with 

Liberty Utilities, and have donated several times to the Neighbor Helping Neighbor fund. We are 

opposed to fracking, and building new pipelines, and have recently bought solar panels. Please 

do not punish us for the Granite Bridge project. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vicki Ramos-Glew 

Meriden, NH 

 


